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Dear Mission of HOPE Supporters, 

As we bid farewell to another incredible year, we want to extend our deepest 
gratitude for your steadfast support. Your commitment to our mission has 
brought HOPE to countless lives, and we are truly grateful for the impact 
we've achieved together. 

This year has been marked by remarkable achievements, all made possible by 
your generous support. From our Back-to-School program, Christmas 
program, Bridges of HOPE, and MOH Scholarship, we’ve made a positive 
impact on individuals and communities alike. Your contributions have turned 
challenges into opportunities, and we're proud of what we've accomplished 
together. 

We can't emphasize enough how critical your support has been. Whether 
through donations, volunteering, or spreading awareness, each action has 
played a vital role in our success. Your belief in our mission has been the 
driving force behind our ability to make a difference. 

As we reflect on the past year, we're filled with HOPE for the future. With 
your continued support, we're confident in our ability to create lasting change. 
Our mission remains steadfast, and together, we can build a world where 
HOPE prevails and every person has the opportunity to thrive. 

As we close this chapter, we want to express our sincere appreciation for your 
belief in the mission. Your support has made a tangible difference, and we're 
excited about the possibilities the future holds. Wishing you and your loved 
ones a wonderful and Happy New Year!  Thank you for extending the HOPE. 

Warm regards, 
David Heatherly 
Executive Director Mission of Hope 
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STORIES OF THE HOPE 
 

   I'm 28 years old. I used to go to Winfield Elementary, in Winfield Tennessee. I live out of state now and was reminiscing with my 
husband and kids about childhood Christmases. I was telling my kids how my family never had much money for Christmas, and 
one thing I always looked forward to was Mission of Hope coming to our school. Getting to pick a toy or two for Christmas was a 
big deal for me. And getting new school supplies was honestly life-changing. We hardly ever had money for essential school 
supplies. 
   That being said, I wanted to reach out and thank you. This program helped me have a brighter childhood. And has left me with 
happy memories to look back on and share. As an adult, it has made me inspired to help similar programs during the holiday 
season. What you do is amazing. I hope other children will grow up and look back on the help given and feel the same way. Keep 
up the wonderful work and have a wonderful Christmas.                                                     ---Anonymous 
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   We were joyful as we welcomed thirteen new high-
school graduates into the Mission of Hope Scholarship 
Program. After enjoying a delicious meal, and talking and 
connecting with each of these new scholars, we presented 
them with the essential tools for their educational journey. 
These gifts included brand-new computers, printers, and 
backpacks.  
   Most importantly, however, we sent them off with a 
prayer that God would lead them through their educational 
experience and help them fulfill their dreams of a better 
future. We now have forty-seven students attending 
college or technical schools on Mission of Hope 
scholarships. That is HOPE fulfilled! 

  

   The Chick-fil-A and Mission of Hope Golf Classic is one of our favorite days of 
the year. This past year’s event marked its 20th anniversary! We were blessed with 
incredible weather, 214 players, and fantastic sponsors and volunteers.  
   The proceeds from our Golf Classic support our Back-to-School Program, 
benefiting over 10,000 /students in 29 schools located throughout the rural 
Appalachian communities we serve. Save the date for our 21stGolf Classic in 
September 2024. 

 

BACK-TO-SCHOOL PROGRAM 

 

Our 2023 Back-to-School Program was a huge success, 
and we extend our heartfelt gratitude to all who generously 
donated, volunteered, and contributed to this program. The 
supplies received made a significant impact on students 
across the 29 elementary schools we serve by providing a 
strong foundation for a successful start to the school year  
 

 

 

MOH SCHOLARS 
 

 
 

 
 

ANNUAL GOLF CLASSIC A HUGE SUCCESS 

   The Chick-fil-A and Mission of Hope Golf Classic is one of our 
favorite days of the year. This past year’s event marked its 20th 
anniversary! We were blessed with incredible weather, 214 
players, and fantastic sponsors and volunteers.  
   The proceeds from our Golf Classic support our Back-to-School 
Program, benefiting over 10,000 students in 29 schools located 
throughout the rural Appalachian communities that we serve. 
Save the date for our 21st Golf Classic in September 2024.  

 

 

 

 

   The proceeds from our chian communities that we serve. 
Save the date for our 21st Golf Classic in September 2024.  
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This past Christmas season marked the return of a truly 
special event, Keyboards at Christmas. This annual event 
was the perfect way to kick off the Christmas season, all the 
while benefiting Mission of Hope with the proceeds. 
Special thanks to Donna McNeilly and Tim Conner, Anne 
Allen, Sabra Wright Burehheit, Sheree Beeler, and Daniel 
Owens for all the hard work, time, and commitment they 
put into this concert.  

 

 

 

THANKS TO JC PENNEY IN TURKEY CREEK 

 

CHRISTMAS DELIVERIES 
 

 
 

Every Christmas delivery is special! We love hearing the 
heartwarming stories and seeing the pictures of smiling 
students, volunteers, and school administrators that our 
delivery teams share with us.  One story we wanted to share 
with you was from one of our current MOH Scholars, Josie 
Tucker, who is completing her degree in elementary 
education. She greeted our delivery team when they arrived 
at the school to share that she is now doing her student 
teaching at Burchfield Elementary—the same school she 
attended as an elementary school student. Thank you, Josie, 
for sharing your Mission of Hope story with us. You are an 
amazing example of how to show HOPE to those around 
you.  

 

BUCKY’S BIKES 
 

WOW! A heartfelt thank you to Bucky’s Bikes of 
Knoxville for blessing us again with another incredible 
donation-- 401 bikes and over 100 helmets in honor of 
Bucky Jones! Bucky believed every child should have a 
bike on Christmas. A special thanks goes to Bucky's 
family and the management and staff of Holston Hills 
Country Club who have kept Bucky’s dream alive by 
continuing this wonderful Christmas tradition for 11 
years.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

THANKS TO JC PENNEY IN TURKEY CREEK 
 

We had such an incredible time December 1-2 from 10 
am-6 pm collecting new toys and coats at JCPenney in 
Turkey Creek! So many people braved the cold, rainy 
weather to donate! These gifts were very special to so 
many children at Christmas! Thank you to all our 
wonderful volunteers who helped us with the collection-
--we could not do this ministry without you, and we 
appreciate all of you immensely! Thank you to 
JCPenney and Turkey Creek for being wonderful hosts! 
And, a hearty thank you WBIR Channel 10 for coming 
out and covering our event! 
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THANKS, MOH VOLUNTEERS 
 

We are incredibly grateful to each one of our 
wonderful volunteers! We love your volunteer spirit 
and your faithfulness to all our volunteer needs. We 
especially appreciate your help in spreading 
Christmas joy to those we minister to in Appalachia. 
Thank you to everyone who came and helped by 
giving many hours to packing boxes of toys, clothing, 
hygiene, and food items that were then delivered to 
the 29 schools that we serve in Appalachia!  

 

So Many Ways To Give To The Mission of Hope! 
 
Credit/Debit Card  
We accept VISA/MC/Discover  
• Visit our website at missionofhope.org/donate OR  
• Call our office at (865) 584-7571 OR  
• Complete the enclosed donation envelope  
   and mail it in  
Recurring Donations  
You decide the amount and frequency  
• Call our office at (865) 584-7571 to set up  
   using your debit or credit card OR  
• Complete the enclosed donation envelope and mail it in  
Check  
Mail to: Mission of Hope, P.O. Box 51824,  
Knoxville, TN 37950 (Donation Envelope Enclosed)  
 
The Mission of Hope is a fully licensed tax-exempt, non-profit 
charity under Section 501((c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code.  
(Your donation is tax-deductible.) 

 

 

 

Our thanks to the following for their help in compiling, 
preparing, and mailing our newsletters: Editor Mary Sue Miller; 
MOH Staff Members Diane Webster, Lesa Medley, and Becky 
Mills; Coleman’s Printing and Awards, and Direct Mail Services. 
To join our email distribution list, you may email us at 
info@missionofhops.org 
or go to http://missionofhope.org/contact us/ to sign up. 

 


